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CIRCULAR 

(KG to  Class XII)

Dear Parents

Greetings!

We wish to inform you about the delay in  distribution of textbooks to  students at the  beginning of the 
academic year as per  planned date. Due to circumstances beyond our control, there has been a delay in 
receiving textbooks from  our vendor. However, we anticipate receiving the textbooks from the vendor 
shortly, and once they are received, distribution will be promptly arranged. 

In  the  meantime, we  have taken  alternative measures to ensure  that  students continue their studies 
effectively. In the senior section, subject teachers are  providing  PDF versions of lessons  via  Google 
Classroom.  Additionally,  photocopies of  lessons/textbooks  in languages are being provided. For the 
primary section,  teachers have  commenced with recaps and  worksheets  in the  main subjects,  while 
focusing on teaching grammar portions in languages.

We kindly request your understanding and cooperation in this regard.

Warm regards,

Amar Srivastava
Principal




